
NEEDLECRAFT	–	OCTOBER	2022	 

We	had	a	showing	off	this	month	with	a	lovely	embroidered	tablecloth	completed:	

	

and	a	thick	sweater	that	a	member	had	knitted	with	some	donated	wool.	Latter	will	be	just	right	
to	help	keep	warm	with	heating	set	at	a	lower	temperature!		

	



Several	people	were	crocheting	this	month	and	knitting	was	also	in	evidence.	Of	course	we	were	
also	able	to	talk	about	things	going	on	at	home	-	new	kitchens	that	entail	a	lot	more	than	just	
kitchen	disruption	etc.	 

	

	

Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	Monday	7th	November.	Please	get	in	touch	with	me	if	you	would	
like	to	join	us.	 

Glen	Howard	01833	631639	 

 


